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Happy New Year from Quail Valley Water District! With 2022 behind us we would like to thank all 

of our customers for making an effort to conserve water this past year. California is still in a water 

drought. Water tables have been very low and water levels continue to drop daily. With minimal rain-

fall and snow pack this winter water recovery will be difficult. QVWD appreciates your continued 

support conserving water and making cut backs on water usage.  

FIND A LEAK? CALL US NOW! 

Our SCADA satellite system allows us to monitor our water system and quickly take notice to any 

anomalies in the water grid. However, there are times that small leaks make it difficult to see the 

change in trends. If you happen to find a leak please contact the water district as soon as possible! If 

our office is closed or you call after business hours you can select option two to contact on call staff. 

QVWD appreciates and thanks you for making a difference in our community. 

Quail Valley Water District hours. Tues.-Thurs. 8:30am-12:30pm. (661)822-1923 

WINTERIZING REMINDER 
QVWD would like to remind everyone to insulate your outdoor plumbing and pipes. This winter we 

have had leaks on the customer side of the water system due to exposed pipes. While we have quickly 

managed to find and address the leaks we have already endured water loss this winter. Please insulate 

any exposed water lines as winter and freezing conditions continue.  

OUT OF TOWN? 
Are you leaving town for vacation or visiting family or friends for an extended period of time? QVWD 

can ease your worry by shutting off  your water while you are away. Don’t let the stress of a possible 

water leak in your home or property ruin your fun! Give us a call and we will be happy to help. 

PLEASE WELCOME OUR NEW BOARD MEMBERS 

QVWD welcomes our newest board of director members. Jimmy Sweany, Catherine Tate and 

Scott Woehrer. Our community thanks you. 


